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REPORT FOR ACTION WITH  
CONFIDENTIAL ATTACHMENT 

 

Enhanced Security Measures at Toronto City Hall 
Date:  June 5, 2018 
To:  Executive Committee 
From:  Deputy City Manager, Internal Corporate Services 
Wards:  ALL 
 

REASON FOR CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION 
 
This report involves the security of property belonging to the City or one of its agencies 
or corporations. 

SUMMARY 
 
This is to advise that the Deputy City Manager, Internal Corporate Services will be 
providing the report to the June 19, 2018, meeting of the Executive Committee.  
Additional time has been required to complete consultations. 
 

CONTACT 
 
Dwaine Nichol, Director, Corporate Security, Internal Corporate Services 
Tel: (416) 397-7129; Email: Dwaine.Nichol@toronto.ca 
 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
Josie Scioli 
Deputy City Manager, Internal Corporate Services 
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